
Interested in Spanish as a Minor? 

 

 Department of Spanish, Italian, & Portuguese 

Spring 2015 Information meetings  

          Avoid waiting in line at the advising office during peak periods!  

                
 If you have been considering a major or minor in Spanish and you would like more information about 

how and when to declare, the requirements, and how study abroad can be incorporated, you are invited to 

attend one of these information meetings.  Come meet the undergraduate Spanish advisor, Beth Chasco, 

as she explains the curriculum and answers student questions. In this way you can avoid the long lines at 

the advising office during peak periods. *Bring the Intent to Declare a Campus Minor form and a print 

out of your academic history if you believe you will want to declare a minor at the end of the meeting.  

 

Spanish Minor  
Information/*Declaration Meetings 

Lucy Ellis Lounge FLB (1st
 floor behind elevators) 

Bring the Intent to Declare a Campus Minor form and a 
print out of your academic history if you believe you 
will want to declare a minor at the end of the meeting. 

Tuesday, Feb. 3, 4:30-5:30 PM 
 

Tuesday, February 10, 4:00-5:00 PM  
 

Wednesday, March 4, 4:00-5:00 PM 

Wednesday, March 11, 5:00-6:00 PM 
 (Optional meeting based on expressed interest) 

 

If you are unable to attend any of these meeting, please visit the advising webpage and view the links to 

Minor Requirements: http://www.spanport.illinois.edu/undergrad/spanish/advising/ .  Or, you may visit 

me during my walk-in hours also found at this same URL. 

 

 

http://www.spanport.illinois.edu/undergrad/spanish/advising/

